
A Note to Our Community
Update Regarding Coronavirus and COVID-19

Dear Asolo Rep Supporters,

In accordance with the latest recommendations from local and state governments 
regarding the coronavirus (COVID-19), we have cancelled all remaining performances 
of THE LIFESPAN OF A FACT (originally scheduled through March 19) and INTO 
THE BREECHES! (originally scheduled through March 21) and the entire run of THE 
GREAT LEAP (originally scheduled March 18-April 11). Future performance dates for 
KNOXVILLE, HOOD and SNOW WHITE are being determined. 

We do not take this shift in our programming lightly and we understand the significant 
impact of these decisions for our community – including the extraordinary artists 
who have created our productions, our tireless staff who continue to support them, 
and our vibrant community of arts patrons who have made plans and commitments 
around these performances. We ask for your patience and support during these 
unprecedented times. 

Now more than ever, your support is critical as we are realizing significant losses 
due to the unprecedented impact of COVID-19. Transferring your ticket to a 
donation supports Asolo Rep during these uncertain times and we appreciate your 
consideration.

The following options are available for those who have already purchased tickets to 
canceled performances:
•	 Donate your ticket and receive a tax deduction for the total ticket value;
•	 Credit your ticket value towards a future Asolo Rep performance;
•	 Send your contact information to boxoffice@asolo.org to discuss options.

In the meantime, please bear in mind that our customer service and communications 
staff is currently experiencing a high volume of inquiries and we thank you in advance 
for your continued patience and support as we assist our patrons.

Many of you have already called in with cash and/or ticket donations to see us through 
this challenging time. This is so important as we remain committed to paying our staff 
and artists. We know not everyone is financially able to lend their support right now, but 
we are grateful for each and every one of you. Should you wish to make a donation you 
may do so by clicking here  tickets.asolorep.org/donate/contribute1

Asolo Rep will continue to monitor government recommendations closely and updates 
will be communicated via our website, social media and email as it becomes available. 
The health and safety of our patrons, employees, artists and students are of utmost 
importance. We are grateful to everyone for working with us to minimize the financial 
impact on the theatre, our artists and our staff.
 
We will come back from this stronger than ever as soon as we may safely do so.
Take care of yourselves and thank you as always for your support,

Michael Donald Edwards		  Linda DiGabriele
Producing Artistic Director		  Managing Director
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